
Spring Turkey Permit Notification 
 

A notification is sent by mail to successful turkey applicants who have drawn a tag to harvest a spring turkey.  

An example of the postcard they receive is shown below.  Customers will often request to purchase their turkey 

tag early, but they cannot purchase until the new licenses go on sale in March 1.  At that time, the license 

terminal is updated and will display the eligible turkey license in their record, along with the zone and time 

period they were awarded.  Note:  This postcard is not required at the time of purchase of their license.   
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